The proposed development is suitable for the site and its setting because the window and two doors are to be made sensitively by the well-respected company, The Sash Window Company, who will be using wood and bevelled edges in keeping with the quality of the house. They will be of use to prospective users as they will be double glazed and as such make the house more environmentally friendly and cheaper to heat. 
